
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 May 2005 

9. RICCARTON/WIGRAM TRANSPORT AND ROADING COMMITTEE 
 REPORT OF 6 MAY 2005 MEETING 
 
 The Board received the report of the Riccarton/Wigram Transport and Roading Committee meeting of 

Friday 6 May 2005. 
 
 The Board approved the placement of a “Give Way” sign against Euston Street, at its intersection with 

Peverel Street. 
 
 A site meeting had been held with some local residents and a representative of the University of 

Canterbury on a request to further extend the kerb line at the Clyde Road/University Drive intersection. 
 
 The Board resolved to reaffirm its 1 September 2004 resolution, which approved the minor design 

changes to a 25 metre (only) extension, as has been constructed.  This resolution was adopted on 
Division 2, by four votes to two, the voting being as follows: 

 
 For (4) Lesley Keast, Peter Laloli, Mike Mora, and Tony Sutcliffe. 
 Against (2) Neville Bennett and Bob Shearing. 
 
 


